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This Land Is Their Land David J. Silverman 2020-10-13
Ahead of the 400th anniversary of the first
Thanksgiving, a new look at the Plymouth colony's
founding events, told for the first time with Wampanoag
people at the heart of the story. In March 1621, when
Plymouth's survival was hanging in the balance, the
Wampanoag sachem (or chief), Ousamequin (Massasoit), and
Plymouth's governor, John Carver, declared their
people's friendship for each other and a commitment to
mutual defense. Later that autumn, the English gathered
their first successful harvest and lifted the specter of
starvation. Ousamequin and 90 of his men then visited
Plymouth for the “First Thanksgiving.” The treaty
remained operative until King Philip's War in 1675, when
50 years of uneasy peace between the two parties would
come to an end. 400 years after that famous meal,
historian David J. Silverman sheds profound new light on
the events that led to the creation, and bloody
dissolution, of this alliance. Focusing on the Wampanoag
Indians, Silverman deepens the narrative to consider
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tensions that developed well before 1620 and lasted long
after the devastating war-tracing the Wampanoags'
ongoing struggle for self-determination up to this very
day. This unsettling history reveals why some modern
Native people hold a Day of Mourning on Thanksgiving, a
holiday which celebrates a myth of colonialism and white
proprietorship of the United States. This Land is Their
Land shows that it is time to rethink how we, as a
pluralistic nation, tell the history of Thanksgiving.
The Mayflower Compact Arthur Lord 1921
El Pacto del Mayflower (Mayflower Compact) Christine
Honders 2016-07-15 The Mayflower Compact was the first
written framework for a government set up in the United
States. Readers explore the history of this document
through accessible main text, graphic organizers, and
sidebars. Historical images, including carefully
selected primary sources, allow readers to gain a
stronger understanding of the events surrounding the
signing of the Mayflower Compact. Images of the original
document are also included, along with a detailed
breakdown of its most important parts. This documentDownloaded from appchallenge.tsaweb.org on August 9, 2022
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based approach to American history gives readers a
stronger understanding of a variety of social studies
curriculum topics and analytical skills.
Making Haste From Babylon Nick Bunker 2010-12-07 At the
end of 1618, a blazing green star soared across the
night sky over the Northern Hemisphere. From the
Philippines to the Great Lakes, the comet became a
sensation and a symbol, a warning of doom or a promise
of salvation. Two years later, as the Pilgrims prepared
to sail across the Atlantic on board the Mayflower, the
atmosphere remained charged with fear and expectation.
Men and women readied themselves for war, pestilence or
divine retribution. Against this background, and amid
deep economic depression, the Pilgrims conceived their
enterprise of exile. Within a decade, despite crisis and
catastrophe, they built a thriving settlement at New
Plymouth, based on beaver fur, corn and cattle. In doing
so, they laid the foundations for Massachusetts, New
England and a new nation. Using a wealth of new evidence
- from landscape, archaeology and hundreds of overlooked
or neglected documents - Nick Bunker gives a vivid and
strikingly original account of the Mayflower project and
the first decade of the Plymouth Colony. Making Haste
from Babylon tells the story of the early pilgrim
settlers in unrivalled depth, from their roots in
religious conflict and village strife at home to their
final creation of a permanent foothold in America.
The Mayflower Compact Dennis B. Fradin 2007 The
Mayflower Compact is the first document to promise just
and equal laws for all" in the New World. Here is the
story of those men, women, and children that signed the
compact.
The Mayflower Compact Gareth Stevens Publishing LLLP
2013-08-01 Though just 200 words, the Mayflower Compact
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had a profound impact on the lives of a small group of
settlers and the colony they would establish. This
historic document kept a struggling group of Pilgrims
together during a difficult time in their journey from
England to the founding of Plymouth in 1620. Readers
will learn what this document said, why it's considered
to be so important, and about questions surrounding its
intent. Images of the events throughout the book help
illustrate and highlight the trials and triumphs of the
Pilgrims.
The Mayflower Rebecca Fraser 2017-11-07 From acclaimed
historian and biographer Rebecca Fraser comes a vivid
narrative history of the Mayflower and of the Winslow
family, who traveled to America in search of a new
world. The voyage of the Mayflower and the founding of
Plymouth Colony is one of the seminal events in world
history. But the poorly-equipped group of English
Puritans who ventured across the Atlantic in the early
autumn of 1620 had no sense they would pass into legend.
They had eighty casks of butter and two dogs but no
cattle for milk, meat, or ploughing. They were illprepared for the brutal journey and the new land that
few of them could comprehend. But the Mayflower story
did not end with these Pilgrims’ arrival on the coast of
New England or their first uncertain years as settlers.
Rebecca Fraser traces two generations of one ordinary
family and their extraordinary response to the
challenges of life in America. Edward Winslow, an
apprentice printer, fled England and then Holland for a
life of religious freedom and opportunity. Despite the
intense physical trials of settlement, he found America
exotic, enticing, and endlessly interesting. He built a
home and a family, and his remarkable friendship with
King Massassoit, Chief of the Wampanoags, is part of the
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legend of Thanksgiving. Yet, fifty years later, Edward’s
son Josiah was commanding the New England militias
against Massassoit’s son in King Philip’s War. The
Mayflower is an intensely human portrait of the Winslow
family written with the pace of an epic. Rebecca Fraser
details domestic life in the seventeenth century, the
histories of brave and vocal Puritan women and the
contradictions between generations as fathers and sons
made the painful decisions which determined their future
in America.
Mourt's Relation, Or Journal of the Plantation at
Plymouth Henry Martyn Dexter 2017-12-05 Excerpt from
Mourt's Relation, or Journal of the Plantation at
Plymouth: With an Introduction and Notes If in this
cafe, as in each fimilar infiance in the vol ume, the
initialr only had been given, and we were fim ply called
upon to interpret G. M., no one probably would hefitate
to read them George Morton, inafmuch as there was no
other member of the leyden-plymouth Company, to all
appearance, fo likely as he was to have done fuch a
work. He had joined them at leafi as early as 1612. He
had been intrufied with public em ployment on their
behalf. He feems to have been in London as an agent for
them, while thofe negotiations were going on with Wefton
and others, which refulted in the failing of the
Mayﬂower. He himfelf failed with his family for New
Plymouth in the Anne, about the laft of April, in the
following year. He is the only G. M. Of whom thefe
things were true; in fact, the only G. M. Of any fort
known as being in their company, of whom they could be
true. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find
more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a
reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten
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Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work, preserving the original format
whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy.
In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as
a blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our
edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully; any imperfections that
remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of
such historical works.
The Mayflower Compact, November 11, 1620 John Evangelist
Walsh 1971 Traces the events that necessitated the
drafting and signing of the Mayflower Compact and
discusses the significance of this document to the
Plymouth settlement and to subsequent governments in the
New World.
They Knew They Were Pilgrims John G. Turner 2020-04-07
Published for the 400th anniversary of the Mayflower's
landing, this ambitious new history of the Pilgrims and
Plymouth Colony "will become the new standard work on
the Plymouth Colony." (Thomas Kidd) "Informative,
accessible, and compelling. . . . A welcome invitation
to rediscover the Mayflower voyage and the founding of
Plymouth Colony."--Daniel M. Gullotta, Christianity
Today "[An] excellent new history. . . . [Turner]
asserts that the Pilgrims matter for more than their
legend, and he deftly uses the history of Plymouth to
explore ideas of liberty in the American colonies."-Nathanael Blake, National Review In 1620, separatists
from the Church of England set sail across the Atlantic
aboard the Mayflower. Understanding themselves as
spiritual pilgrims, they left to preserve their liberty
to worship God in accordance with their understanding of
the Bible. There exists, however, an alternative, more
dispiriting version of their story. In it, the Pilgrims
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are religious zealots who persecuted dissenters and
decimated Native peoples through warfare and by stealing
their land. The Pilgrims' definition of liberty was, in
practice, very narrow. Drawing on original research
using underutilized sources, John G. Turner moves beyond
these familiar narratives in his sweeping and
authoritative new history of Plymouth Colony. Instead of
depicting the Pilgrims as otherworldly saints or
extraordinary sinners, he tells how a variety of English
settlers and Native peoples engaged in a contest for the
meaning of American liberty.
Bradford's History of the Plymouth Settlement 1608-1650
William Bradford 1909
The Federal and State Constitutions, Colonial Charters,
and Other Organic Laws of the State, Territories, and
Colonies Now Or Heretofore Forming the United States of
America: Kentucky ; Massachusetts Francis Newton Thorpe
1909
The Great American Documents: Volume 1 Ruth Ashby
2014-05-13 In the Great American Documents series, the
teacher and graphic-book author Ruth Ashby and the
renowned illustrator Ernie Colón tell the story of the
United States through the major speeches, laws,
proclamations, court decisions, and essays that shaped
it. The Great American Documents: Volume 1 introduces as
series narrator none other than Uncle Sam, who walks us
through twenty essential documents bookended by the
Mayflower Compact in 1620 and the Indian Removal Act in
1830. Each document gets a chapter, in which Uncle Sam
explains its key passages, its origins, how it came to
be written, and its impact. In the chapter "The Maryland
Toleration Act," we learn that this document was one of
the first blueprints for modern religious tolerance.
"Common Sense" depicts the Boston Tea Party and the
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British response as the prelude to Paine's stirring
pamphlet. And "The Louisiana Purchase" closes with Lewis
and Clark setting off to map Jefferson's "empire of
liberty." As Ashby and Colón show, the creation of that
empire resulted in immense prosperity but also meant the
extension of slavery and the forcible removal of the
Native Americans. Their balanced and teachable theme is
that these twenty documents reveal our early struggles
to live up to the principles of liberty and equality.
This graphic primer is an indispensable resource for
students and anyone else who wants the facts of American
history close at hand.
The Mayflower Compact. An Historical American Document
of November 11, 1620... National foundation for
education in American citizenship 1945
1620 Peter W. Wood 2020-11-10 Was America founded on the
auction block in Jamestown in 1619 or aboard the
Mayflower in 1620? The controversy erupted in August
2019 when the New York Times announced its 1619 Project.
The Times set to transform history by asserting that all
the laws, material gains, and cultural achievements of
Americans are rooted in the exploitation of AfricanAmericans. Historians have pushed back, saying that the
1619 Project conjures a false narrative out of racial
grievance. This book sums up what the critics have said
and argues that the traditional starting point for the
American story--the signing of the Mayflower Compact
aboard ship before the Pilgrims set foot in the
Massachusetts wilderness--is right. A nation as complex
as ours, of course, has many starting points, including
the Declaration of Independence in 1776. But if we want
to understand where the quintessential ideas of selfgovernment and ordered liberty came from, the deliberate
actions of the Mayflower immigrants in 1620 count much
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more than the near accidental arrival in Virginia
fifteen months earlier of a Portuguese slave ship
commandeered by English pirates. Schools across the
country have already adopted The Times' radical revision
of history as part of their curricula. The stakes are
high. Should children be taught that our nation is, to
its bone, a 400-year-old system of racist oppression? Or
should we teach children that what has always made
America exceptional is its pursuit of liberty and
justice for all?
The Mayflower Compact Judith Lloyd Yero 2006 Discusses
the Pilgrims' voyage to Plymouth, Massachusetts, and the
colony they established after their arrival, aided by
Native Americans and governed by an agreement called the
Mayflower Compact.
Mayflower Compact Christine Honders 2016-07-15 The
Mayflower Compact was the first written framework for a
government set up in the United States. Readers explore
the history of this document through accessible main
text, graphic organizers, and sidebars. Historical
images, including carefully selected primary sources,
allow readers to gain a stronger understanding of the
events surrounding the signing of the Mayflower Compact.
Images of the original document are also included, along
with a detailed breakdown of its most important parts.
This document-based approach to American history gives
readers a stronger understanding of a variety of social
studies curriculum topics and analytical skills.
The Boy who Fell Off the Mayflower, Or, John Howland's
Good Fortune P. J. Lynch 2015 An illustrated account of
the life of John Howland, the young servant who was
indentured to Pilgrim John Carver, describes how he
embarked on the Mayflower and survived a fall off the
ship before helping his ill shipmates by scouting out a
mayflower-compact-1620-ument

5/9

safe harbor.
The Adventures of Plimoth Plantation Marian R. Carlson
2020-06-14 Celebrate the 400th Anniversary of the
Pilgrims’ landing, 1620-2020! This book offers a fresh
and engaging perspective on one of the most pivotal
events in America’s history. It provides young readers
with a deeper understanding of how the Pilgrims’
strength, tenacity and faith-filled perseverance not
only led them to success in their own pursuit of a
better life but also shaped the core values of America.
Through delightful narration, vibrant illustrations and
excerpts from real historical documents, children can
form a deeper appreciation of how the Pilgrims’
sacrifices paved the way to a nation built on the spirit
of freedom and fearlessness. The use of passages from
the journal of William Bradford ignites a love of
history early on, demonstrates the value of journalkeeping, and encourages young readers to research their
unique family histories and document their findings as
they embark on unique adventures of their own.
The Mayflower Compact Frank Robert Donovan 1968 Traces
the history and philosophy of the Mayflower compact, the
document which had a great effect on Pilgrim life and
introduced the idea of democracy into United States
government.
The Mayflower Compact Philip Brooks 2005 Describes the
history of the Mayflower Compact, the first written
document for government in the New World. Also explains
the voyage of the Mayflower, the establishment of
Plymouth, Massachusetts, and the first Thanksgiving.
Race and Redemption in Puritan New England Richard A.
Bailey 2011-05-01 As colonists made their way to New
England in the early seventeenth century, they hoped
their efforts would stand as a "citty upon a hill."
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Living the godly life preached by John Winthrop would
have proved difficult even had these puritans inhabited
the colonies alone, but this was not the case: this new
landscape included colonists from Europe, indigenous
Americans, and enslaved Africans. In Race and Redemption
in Puritan New England, Richard A. Bailey investigates
the ways that colonial New Englanders used, constructed,
and re-constructed their puritanism to make sense of
their new realities. As they did so, they created more
than a tenuous existence together. They also constructed
race out of the spiritual freedom of puritanism.
Mourt's Relation Dwight B. Heath 1986 Presents an
account, first published in 1622, of the Pilgrim's
journey to the new world.
The Mayflower Compact and Its Signers George Ernest
Bowman 1920
History of Plymouth Plantation, 1620-1647 William
Bradford 1912
The Mayflower Compact David Armentrout 2005 Examines the
formation of the Mayflower Compact and its importance as
the first written document of self-government in the new
world and provides information on the early settlers and
the reasons they left England as well as the struggles
of the Plymouth Plantation.
The Mayflower Compact E. J. Carter 2003 Discusses the
history of the Pilgrims in Massachusetts, the early
government of the Plymouth Colony, and the document
known as the Mayflower Compact.
The Everything American Presidents Book Martin Kelly
2007-05-11 The Everything American Presidents Book is an
excellent source of information about each of the fortythree men who have served as chief executive of the
United States. This exhaustive guide provides you with
all you need to know about this country's leaders,
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including: Their early childhood and formative years The
effect of the office on wives and children The triumphs
and tragedies that shaped them The legacy of each man's
term in office Written in an entertaining style by two
experienced educators, this fun and informative guide is
packed with facts and details about the life and times
of each president and the major events that shaped his
term. The Everything American Presidents Book has
everything you need to know about the fascinating men
who shaped U.S. history and policy.
The Basic Symbols of the American Political Tradition
Willmoore Kendall 1995-01-01 This thought-provoking book
contributes important arguments to the fundamental
debate over the place of equality in our political selfunderstanding. It will continue to be of immense
interest to all serious students of American political
thought.
The World of Plymouth Plantation Carla Gardina Pestana
2020-10-06 An intimate look inside Plymouth Plantation
that goes beyond familiar founding myths to portray real
life in the settlement—the hard work, small joys, and
deep connections to others beyond the shores of Cape Cod
Bay. The English settlement at Plymouth has usually been
seen in isolation. Indeed, the colonists gain our
admiration in part because we envision them arriving on
a desolate, frozen shore, far from assistance and forced
to endure a deadly first winter alone. Yet Plymouth was,
from its first year, a place connected to other places.
Going beyond the tales we learned from schoolbooks,
Carla Gardina Pestana offers an illuminating account of
life in Plymouth Plantation. The colony was embedded in
a network of trade and sociability. The Wampanoag, whose
abandoned village the new arrivals used for their first
settlement, were only the first among many people the
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English encountered and upon whom they came to rely. The
colonists interacted with fishermen, merchants,
investors, and numerous others who passed through the
region. Plymouth was thereby linked to England, Europe,
the Caribbean, Virginia, the American interior, and the
coastal ports of West Africa. Pestana also draws out
many colorful stories—of stolen red stockings, a
teenager playing with gunpowder aboard ship, the gift of
a chicken hurried through the woods to a sickbed. These
moments speak intimately of the early North American
experience beyond familiar events like the first
Thanksgiving. On the 400th anniversary of the Mayflower
landing and the establishment of the settlement, The
World of Plymouth Plantation recovers the sense of real
life there and sets the colony properly within global
history.
The New-England's Memorial Nathaniel Morton 2009-05-01
""With our American Philosophy and Religion series,
Applewood reissues many primary sources published
throughout American history. Through these books,
scholars, interpreters, students, and non-academics
alike can see the thoughts and beliefs of Americans who
came before us.""
If You Sailed on the Mayflower in 1620 Ann McGovern
1991-11-01 If You... series.
A Chronological History of New England, in the Form of
Annals Thomas Prince 1887
The Romantic Story of the Mayflower Pilgrims Albert
Christopher Addison 1911
Source Book of American History Albert Bushnell Hart
1925
The Mayflower Compact and Its Signers George Ernest
Bowman 2017-09-13 Excerpt from The Mayflower Compact and
Its Signers: With Facsimiles and a List of the Mayflower
mayflower-compact-1620-ument
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Passengers This combination which was called The Compact
as early as 1793, was signed on the Mayﬂower, Saturday,
21 Novem ber, 1620, New Style, by the forty - one
passengers who were then of age and were free agents,
and the original document, Of course, remained on the
ship until carried ashore at Plymouth. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an
important historical work. Forgotten Books uses stateof-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the work,
preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases,
an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or
missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do,
however, repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works.
Mayflower Christopher Hilton 2005-05-26 The band of
Puritan emigres that left Southampton in 1620 to found a
godly colony in Virginia (as the eastern seaboard of the
North American continent was known then) carried with
them the ideological seed-corn of a new nation. This is
the story of their voyage, their settlement in New
England and the influence they had on the forging of a
nation.
Thanksgiving in America Lynn Keller 2021-03-25
THANKSGIVING IN AMERICA The Legends & The
Proclamations11/11/1620When the Mayflower Compact was
signed, it was more than a document. They no longer were
passengers. The Saints and Strangers became a group unto
themselves. They became a People, as in the men, women,
and children of a particular nation, community, or
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ethnic group. They had an intense, life-threatening,
unifying experience. They were a team bonded, living and
working together. and forging into the unknown.
Together. This was the first step into American values.
They could be properly called "The People of the
Mayflower."Saints and Strangers - together or not?
Stephen Hopkins, mastermind of the compact, was a
stranger, highly educated, yet with a thirst for
adventure. He had had more than adventure when he was
shipwrecked in Bermuda on his trip to Jamestowne in
1609, It was his tale that Shakespeare brought into
literature for the ages. He was Stephano in The Tempest.
In that adventure, he was the instigator just because of
the destination being different. He was nearly hanged.
However, he did spend four years dealing with the
Natives and seeking his fortune in Virginia.His second
attempt was The Mayflower. He came with his family to
pursue life as a trader in Virginia. He had been
recruited by the very pious Separatists to help them
deal with the Natives when they relocated to Virginia.
Along came another tempest! While there was a change in
destination, the threat was more serious. These leaders
could make their own rules, religious ones at that! They
called themselves "Saints" and he was one of the
"Strangers." He and his family could be subjugated to
their religious rules! He kept his ego and his passions
in check. He kept his own counsel. In the Compact, the
goal he envisioned was achieved absolutely. It was a
document for people living together in a unified
community. It is a model for relationships with no
religious dictates. There freedom of choice and of
religion implied. It was written by the leaders as a
group. Eighty-six words, which they called "THE
FRAME"(We) Do covenant and combine ourselves together
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into a civill body politick, for our better ordering and
preservation, and furtherance of the ends aforesaid; and
by virtue hereof to enacte, constitute, and frame such
just and equall laws, ordinances, acts, constitutions
and offices, from time to time, as shall be thought most
meete and convenient for the generall good of the
Colonie unto which we promise all due submission and
obedience After a year in America, the four women and
two teen-aged girls, who survived the first winter,
became the unsung heroes of the First Thanksgiving. They
served venison and Succotash to 60 Chiefs and Braves, as
well as the 30 Colonial Men for three days, Pilgrims and
Puritans - similar or not? The Pilgrims were passionate
against King James I, who came to the throne after the
death of Queen Elizabeth I. He was focused on the
Articles of Perth and rituals. They were simple, devout
people. They were against pomp and ceremony. In 1625 his
son, Charles I, came into power. He had no concern for
the religious passions of his father. He was focused on
taxation. Consequently, the lesser royals came to
America in droves starting with the Winthrop Fleet in
1630.There are stories and legends of Washington and the
First Thanksgiving as a nation in the fall of 1789, This
day in itself is cause in themselves for yearly
celebrations and remembrance. In the 19th century, Sarah
Hale imploring President Lincoln to initiate a yearly
National Day of Thanksgiving. He wholeheartedly went
forth. Thanksgiving is, rightfully, a National Holiday,
a time for remembrance as well as observances that will
become part of our great national story. The Postscript
Proposal is a National Memorial for Black Soldiers who
died in our Revolution. It was put is place by General
George Washington.
The Mayflower Compact Elizabeth Raum 2014-11-01 Learn
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about the Mayflower Compact, one of the most significant
documents in U.S. history. Find out about those who were
involved in its creation and why studying this primary
source is so important.
The Mayflower Compact Kristen Rajczak Nelson 2013-08-01
Though just 200 words, the Mayflower Compact had a
profound impact on the lives of a small group of
settlers and the colony they would establish. This
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historic document kept a struggling group of Pilgrims
together during a difficult time in their journey from
England to the founding of Plymouth in 1620. Readers
will learn what this document said, why it's considered
to be so important, and about questions surrounding its
intent. Images of the events throughout the book help
illustrate and highlight the trials and triumphs of the
Pilgrims.
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